Huw Lewis AC / AM
Y Gweinidog Addysg a Sgiliau
Minister for Education and Skills



Eich cyf/Your ref P-04-543 Ein cyf/Our ref HL/01800/14

William Powell AM

committeebusiness@Wales.gsi.gov.uk

8 September 2014

Dear William

Thank you for your further letter of 1 September 2014 in relation to Petition P-04-543, which calls for no increase to university tuition fees. You note that the Committee would appreciate being kept up to date with the progress of Sir Ian Diamond's Review. This is an independent Review. Therefore, the only information we would be able to share would be details of when the interim and final reports have been submitted and perhaps when a call for evidence has been launched (all of which would be in the public domain).

Yours sincerely

Huw Lewis AC / AM

Huncher

Y Gweinidog Addysg a Sgiliau Minister for Education and Skills